
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
   
 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

It has been another jam-packed week at Naburn School with lots going on again! Monday, we 
welcomed two new pupils to school; Tuesday, we had the lovely Tony Bower back for more 
drama workshops; on Wednesday, KS2 were invited to Archbishop Holgate’s School to watch a 
student production of ‘Sister Act’ (which was awesome!!Tickets are on sale now! ) Thursday 
saw a (virtual) trip to a farm through NFU science, and today was Comic Relief Day! We 
celebrated by donating for a non-uniform day (or dress funny for money) and by bringing a 
joke to add to our Naburn joke book! To be released later… Have a great weekend! 

Mrs Durham. 

 

 

 

 

Celebration Certificate Winners 

Attendance House Winners 

Aspiration 

Save the date to join us at our 
Easter Service at St Mathew’s Church on Thursday 
21st March 2pm 

I’ve heard the singing practice and it’s going to be 
amazing! Please come if you can, all are welcome. 

 

House Point Winners 

Aspiration 

  

Our attendance this week is: 85.1% 

The National Average is: 94.3%

 

 

We had such a lovely day 

for Comic Releif and we 

managed to raise £45 

Pretty good for such a 

small school! 

 



 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                    

                     

 

 

 

 

Early Years had great fun last week celebrating 

World Book Day. They went on a scavenger hunt 

around the playground to find all the missing pages 

of Little Red Riding Hood. Then we challenged them 

to put the story back together - in the correct order! 

Great team work EYFS! 

KS1 also had a great time celebrating World Book Day! They all 

listened really carefully to instructions to make their own origami 

bookmarks and they enjoyed sharing a book with their friends. We 

also continued writing our information texts about Christopher 

Columbus – ask your child what they can tell you about him! 



 

 
  

 

Years 3 and 4 have worked so well on their independent writing this week. Fabulous stories. 

Very well done to all! 

KS2 really enjoyed the Live Science Farm on Thursday, it was great to see all the tasks the farmers 

complete every day. They loved watching the lambs being bottle fed. 

 

Thanks 

Tina 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YEAR 3/4 



 

 

Year 5/6 enjoyed another super YoYo drama session this week in preparation for next 

Thursday’s Easter Service. We hope you can make it! We also participated in an excellent 

‘NFU Science Live’ online session, in which we learned all about a day in the life of Farmer 

Fiona in Warrington. We had no idea farmers juggled so many different jobs each day, 

from ploughing to planting to fertilising to feeding! Wednesday afternoon was a real treat 

as we were invited to watch Archbishop Holgate’s dress rehearsal of ‘Sister Act’. It was an 

amazing production! We are loving our new novel, ‘The Firework Maker’s Daughter’ and 

are also working super hard on all aspects of arithmetic, with superb results! Well done 

Year 5/6! 

        

   

YEAR 5/6 

We also loved writing and performing our 

funniest jokes on Red Nose Day! 

 


